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April 22, 2015 
 

 
Thank You for allowing me the opportunity to serve this organization in this leadership capacity. 
 
I promise to accept this responsibility with the highest respect for what we stand for. 
 
I believe we, as an executive board, must provide our coaches and athletes with quality services.   
 
--We must first be a united voice to the IHSAA for girls sports. 
 

--We must be a voice for the promotion of girls sports with the Media, Athletes, Parents, Schools and 
Communities. 
 

--We must provide more scholarship opportunities for athletes and coaches. 
 

--We must help provide top-notched training opportunities for coaches and even athletes. 
 

--We must provide guidance for new coaches. 
 
It is my hopes that all of you realize that we want to be PROVIDERS. 
 
We have some strong, energetic, committed members on our executive board and within our 
committees.  We are always looking for more coaches to step up and help…hopefully, you will be one 
to volunteer to make us even greater. 
 
I want you to know, I promise to do my best to help provide even more! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Bruce Fleming 

 


